
Food Ordering via 
Web Tracker

Orders are placed online through www.webtracker.ca/snp 

Prices and product availability change weekly

Tastebuds will send an email on Monday (or Tuesday if Monday is a holiday)
when prices have been updated and you can begin placing your order. 

Order deadline: Wednesdays before 12:00noon 

The system locks out at exactly 12:00noon so please ensure your order is
submitted well before the deadline. In order to accommodate vendor
deadlines, NO LATE ORDERS WILL BE PROCESSED.

Delivery typically occurs on Monday or Tuesday of the following week. If
Monday is a holiday, all deliveries will be pushed back by one day. Delivery
days and times are subject to change and cannot be guaranteed. 

Any item with a price of $0.00 is not available to order that week

All vendors have a minimum order of $100.00 and orders that do not meet
the minimum will not be processed

Click “Save and Close” once and wait for the system to process (pressing
more than once will submit a duplicate order) 

Please follow this link for a short video tutorial on placing orders:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZqbuaSyi8t8

Important Update: Drummond Farms will not be on Web Tracker in the 2021-
2022 school year due to a crop shortage. We are hopeful that they will return to
Web Tracker for the 2022-2023 school year. 
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